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Dear Parent/Carer,   12 February 2025 

Pre Public Exams (PPE2) 

After half term students in Year 11 and Year 13 will sit a second set of Pre Public Exams (PPE2). This is an 

extremely important opportunity for your child to demonstrate improvements in knowledge and exam skills 

since PPE1 and to practise exam questions under timed conditions in the formal exam venues they will be 

using in the summer. 

We expect your child to use the following weeks for focussed revision following the subject specific revision 

plans which have been shared through the VIP Zone. To further support students' preparations for PPE2, a 

number of targeted interventions are taking place in school during half term. If your child is expected to 

attend a session, you will receive a message from Ms Dieny (Year 11) or Ms Kaniude (Year 13) with full 

details. 

The PPE2 timetables are available here. (please click on ‘exams taking place this year’ followed by ‘spring 

term’). Individual exam timetables will be distributed to students this week. Please read this with your child 

and ensure they are clear about the date, time, venue and seating arrangements for each exam. 

For advice and guidance on how you can support your child further during this critical time please refer to 

the Assessment and Examinations information on the website. Here you can find the following information 

from organisations we use to support students revision, PiXL and Elevate Education. 

Good Habits, Revision Strategies and Wellbeing (please click on ‘supporting your child’)  

How to help your child achieve excellence 

Please note, in accordance with guidance received from the DfE, the school will scan marked PPE2 exam 

papers in order to collect evidence of student performance in the extremely unlikely event that exams are 

unable to go ahead at national level this summer. Needless to say, it is extremely important that your child is 

fully prepared for these exams as the results could potentially be used to allocate final grades. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully, 

Mrs P. Rufo Ms. S. Zaraat 
Deputy Headteacher Assistant Headteacher, Head of 6th Form 
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